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State Police Need Your Help Locating a Missing Woman 

 
 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE:                            Date:  November 9, 2022 
 
OTSEGO COUNTY, MI.  The Michigan State Police (MSP) Gaylord Post is requesting help in locating a 

missing 27-year-old woman, Alexandria (Lexie) Gorman of Gaylord.  She has not been heard from since 

October 16, 2022.  Gorman is originally from Gaylord, but had been staying at a residence in Sterling 

Heights.  She left her job, boyfriend, and residence suddenly and without notice.  Her mother spoke with 

her in October and Gorman state she was in Virginia Beach, VA.  Her social media accounts have gone 

inactive, and her phone goes to voicemail.  Authorities in Virginia have been notified. 

 

Anyone knowing her whereabouts are asked to call the Gaylord Area Regional Dispatch at 989-732-5141 

or call 911. 

 
 
 


